Nagaland Board of School Education

Kohima
No.NBE-8/Ad-Misc(10)2021-22 2309 Dated Kohima, the 17" Dec’ 2021
To,
All the Heads of Registered Institutions.
Subject: Conduct of Board’s Examinations in 2022.
Sir/Madam,

In continuation of Notification No. 104 dated 16.11.2021 and Notification
No. 119 dated 13.12.2021, the Board would like to reiterate that all registered schools shall
continue to track the progress of their students of Class X, XI & XII and guide them to
appear the ensuing Board Examinations.

The HSLC and HSSLC Examinations 2022 are tentatively scheduled to be
held in the month of March 2022 provided the situation is conducive to hold offline
examination and subject to the approval of the Government. The Class XI Promotion
Examination 2022 will be held tentatively in the month of April 2022 so that schools get
some time to transact the syllabus and prepare the students to write their promotion
examination. Moreover, with the prevailing situation, enough space is required in
schools/Examination centres for holding Board Examinations of HSLC and HSSLC 2022,

As stated in the earlier notifications, schools are advised to start their regular
classes for Class XI and remedial teaching and revision for Class X and XII from the
2" week of January 2022.

Schools are reminded to monitor the progress of their students through
various modes of assessments by identifying the needs of all categories of the students.

Yours faithfully,

MM
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( Mrs. Asano Sekhose )

Chairman

No.NBE-8/Ad-Misc(10)/2021-22 Dated Kohima, the 17" Dec’ 2021
A. Copy for information:

1. The Special Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, Department of School

Education & SCERT, Nagaland, Kohima.

2. The Mission Director, Samagra Shiksha, Nagaland.

3. The Principal Director, School Education, Nagaland, Kohima.

4. All the Sr. DEOs/DEos/SDEOs, Nagaland.

Mosatasans

( Mrs. Asano Sekhose )
Chairman



